
05

040301 02

06

POINTS OF PRIDE #29

07

EARLY LEARNING EXTENDED LEARNING

CROWLEY HIGH
SCHOOL

NATATORIUMGRADUATION 

Did you know that Crowley ISD
has programs for babies as
young as six weeks old and
pre-k registration is open now?  
Young learners can gain
confidence as they master
academic concepts and learn
to cooperate with their peers,
helping them to be more
successful in kindergarten and
beyond. Programs fill quickly,
so sign your students up today!

NORTH CROWLEY
HIGH SCHOOL

Congratulations to
North Crowley High
School's Donovan
Benton, who received a
silver medal and
excellent rating on
Monday, May 29 at the
UIL State Solo Contest
after his vocal solo
performance! We are
so proud of you,
Donovan! 

As members of the Crowley ISD
Board of Trustees, we take great
pride in congratulating the class of
2023. Your remarkable
achievements deserve our heartfelt
applause. We would also like to
express our sincere appreciation to
the campus teams and central office
leaders who contributed to the
success of our inaugural graduation
at the Multi-Purpose Stadium. We
are Crowley Pride Unified!

Oakmont

We are thrilled to announce
that Mia Flores, a senior at
Crowley High School, has been
awarded a prestigious
scholarship from the Texas
Latino School Boards
Association. Mia's dedication,
hard work, and outstanding
academic achievements have
rightfully earned her this
recognition and we are Crowley
Proud of her!  Go Mia!

It's officially summertime, but
students at three campuses in
Crowley ISD extend the learning with
additional instructional days.  J.A.
Hargrave, David L. Walker and
Meadowcreek Elementary campuses
offer students individualized
instruction to increase student
success.  Moreover, students enjoy
summer enrichment and loads of fun
because in Crowley ISD excellence in
education is our #1 goal.

Congratulations to Oakmont
Elementary School STEM+ teacher
Lauren Kelly on being named a
Whataburger WHATATeacher. 
 She will receive $1,000 for her
classroom compliments of
Whataburger. Ms. Kelly was also
named a statewide semifinalist for
the 2023 H-E-B Excellence in
Education Award. Ms. Kelly, we are
very proud of you.  Thank you for
teaching in Crowley ISD!

The new Crowley ISD Natatorium
at the Ryan Family YMCA officially
opened on Friday, June 2 with a
grand ceremony. The project
delivered on a promise from a
previous voter-approved bond
package at a lower cost, thanks to
the partnership between CISD and
the YMCA. This incredible
facility will be used for YMCA swimming programs and high
school meets but the first splash happened this week when
our 21st Century students jumped in for some water safety
instruction and fun. What a great way to start the summer!

https://www.facebook.com/oakmontelementaryschool?fref=mentions
https://www.facebook.com/whataburger/?fref=mentions
https://www.facebook.com/HEB/?fref=mentions
https://www.facebook.com/RyanFamilyY?fref=mentions&ref=embed_page

